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Re: Block 41 Secondary Plan Study File 26.4.2 lTEM - ’

| am writing on behalf of the Kleinburg & Area Ratepayers’ Association regarding this proposal.

The requested change appears to be for a re-purposing of an existing building on a large (3 hectare) lot.
The request to change from residential to commercial is not desirable espeacially on land ( or part of ) that
is deemed sensitive. We also note that it appears that much of the required data is still missing from
their application and it needs fo be studied, modified as appropriate, before being further considered.

We would like to go on record as being unsupportive of the mave to re-classify this land to commercial
and we are insistent that all the required data be submitted before approval is considered.

Sincerely

Kathryn Angus, President

Kleinburg & Area Ratepayers’ Association




